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(Neb.)-Boat Owners Encouraged To Renew Boat Registrations By Monday

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 12/28/2012 03:49 AM

(LINCOLN)–Nebraska boat registrations are issued for three-year periods, expiring on Dec. 31st of the third year. Early December is a good
time to renew registrations, which may be done at the county treasurer’s office or at OutdoorNebraska.org/boating.
Boat owners must obtain new registrations from their county treasurer. For more information about boating requirements, pick up a copy of
the 2013 Boating Guide where Nebraska Game and Parks Commission permits are sold or at OutdoorNebraska.org/boating.


